
Fairfax County Trails and Sidewalks Committee 
Minutes 

June 10, 2015 

 

Members Present:  
Peter Christensen (Mt. Vernon), Ken Comer (At Large), Wade Smith (Dranesville), Alan Young 
(Springfield) , Tom McFarland (FCPA), Robert Michie (Lee), Roger Wilson (Providence), Paul 
Johnson (NVBIA), Robert Michie (Lee), Dennis Frew (WABA) 

 

County Staff: Vanessa Aguayo, Adam Lind 

 
Call to Order at 7:05 pm.     

Corrected minutes of previous meeting approved. 

 

Staff Reports – Adam Lind - Tysons work starts next week – it should be complete in 1 or 2 
months. New signage is being place around Wiehle Station. Bike Share for Reston going to the 
board. There will be a study regarding bike. There is a grant request for Little River Turnpike 
bike improvements. BTWD was very successful. Bike Coordinator position - still doing 
interviews. 

The committee is of the opinion that there should be better standards for repaving of pot holes 
and patches on roads. Members were aware of several repaving projects that were of a poor 
quality. 

PFM waiver has been approved by Planning Commission and is going to the Board. 

Adam talked with the head of Rec Centers and all rec centers, golf courses, and nature centers 
will be provided bike maps at their bi-weekly meeting next week. Will see how many go out the 
door and make adjustments to the strategy. 

Old meeting minutes have been removed from the webpage. 

The letter to Chairman Bulova regarding a trail for bike/ped along I-66 was approved, will be 
signed and sent to the Board. 

Wade Smith has several changes he would recommend to improve the I-66 trail in the 
interchanges. 

The parking guidelines are available online for public comment. 

Vanessa Aguayo – said that there is an agreement with the Park Authority to study a connection 
to the McLean Station to the Scott’s run trail. All easements for the Ashgrove Trail have been 
obtained and things are moving forward. 

Meeting adjourned 8:25 pm. 

 


